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Hi there - I'm reaching out to express my concern about the newly released “Executive
RNM Board” proposal for network management. I'm dismayed that after 11 months of
study, the proposal has been made to essentially return to a status quo that’s not working
well for riders. I'm particularly worried that this body won’t be accountable enough to the
public. To be truly regenerative of transit riders needs and hurdles, any future network
management structure must include policymakers and riders.

The Network Management Business Case represents a once-in-a-generation opportunity
for the Bay Area to reimagine its transit network in a way that benefits riders, agencies,
and communities for years to come. We should not squander the potential of this moment
to think boldly about what’s possible.

Thank youl!
Stephanie

Stephanie Beechem
Oakland, CA





